INTERNSHIP (180 DAYS) IN PHARMACY FOR STUDENTS FROM 5 COURSES

Dear colleagues,

The enrolment for pre-diploma internship of the 5th year students who have successfully passed their semester exams will take place in compliance with the anti-epidemiological measures in the country, namely:

- 1. The preparation of the official letters of the students for the beginning of the internship will be done after March 10 upon submission of the official list of the students from the Deans' Offices 1 and 2.
- 2. Students wishing to start an internship must scan and send to Prof. Valentina Petkova, Dsc, the payment document for paid fee for the next semester, as well as at least three pharmacies where they would like to intern.
- 3. <u>The list of pharmacies</u> is attached to this notice. Those that want to work with English speaking students are listed in blue.
- 4. The notes will be arranged in alphabetical order of the students' first names and left to the security upon request.
- 5. Students are requested to scan monthly and send to the e-mail Prof. Valentina Petkova, e-mail: vpetkova@pharmfac.mu-sofia.bg scanned note by the manager of the pharmacy for the activity in the previous month.
- 6. At the end of the internship it is important to fill in the relevant section of the student's diary for the internship certification practices.